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Press Release 
For Immediate Release: 
 
March 31, 2022 
 
FAREWELL RECEPTION FOR CITY COMMISSIONERS TO BE HELD ON 
THURSDAY, APRIL 7, 2022 
 
CLOVIS, NM – The City of Clovis will hold a farewell reception at 3:30p.m., Thursday, 
April 7, 2022, in the North Annex of the Clovis-Carver Public Library, located at 701 N. 
Main Street, to honor Commissioners Fidel Madrid, Gary Elliott, and James Burns, 
whose terms will end at the end of March, for their service on the Clovis City 
Commission. Presentations will begin at 4:00p.m. 
 
The public is invited to attend the reception, and a quorum of commissioners may be 
present. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact the City Manager’s Office at (575) 763-
9670. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


